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January 2011

Best New Year’s wishes to all our eNews Readers!

It is a very nice tradition that a new year’s letter contains intentions for the coming year. 
Let me write in the name of Nemetschek Scia our challenging objectives!

We will:

We wish you and your family a healthy and successful New Year 2011!

On behalf of the entire Scia team

Jean-Pierre Rammant
CEO Nemetschek Scia

Continue our efforts in developing state-of-the-art software to better help you to design and fabricate 
engineering structures worldwide.  Important improvements will be seen in our software portfolio

Inform you during breakfast sessions and seminars on technical progress on building codes, software 
technology and design practice; special attention will be given to show the breakthrough evolutions in BIM 
(building information modelling) and in web applications

Publish the Nemetschek Engineering User Contest book on paper and in an eBook, illustrating the great 
engineering skills of our clients

Exhibit in various shows from München (Baumesse in January) to Dubai (Big 5 in November), from Sao Paulo 
(Concrete show) to Paris (Batimat)

Strengthen our community of users by stimulating networking activities and visit many companies to understand 
your wishes and needs

Address various segments of the construction industry, from engineering consulting offices, over contractors and 
manufacturers to scaffolders, plant designers and governmental bodies; therefore we will increase our staff in 
several regions

Focus on increasing the quality of our operations in order to help you with even better software, to help you in 
acquiring more projects and be more efficient in your daily work
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